
From: Jean Fullerton   
Sent: Sunday, August 25, 2024 8:42 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Net Metering support 

 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
I strongly support the settlement agreed to but all the major players, to support 
continuation of Net Metering.  Please vote in favor of the settlement. 
 
Jean Fullerton 
Bedford, NH 
 


